
                                                                        
 
 

The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 
Los Angeles Field Division 

 
invites you to attend a 

 
Federal Firearms Licensee Seminar 

 
on 

 
Thursday, August 27, 2009 from 5:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 
at 

The Mitchell Room 
City Hall 

City of Escondido 
201 N Broadway 

Escondido, CA 92025 
 

Topics to be discussed will include:  
 

 Southwest Border Initiative  
 ATF Authority and Inspections 
 Question and Answer Session 

 
Representatives from Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) 

and other Federal Law Enforcement Agencies 
will be in attendance. 

 
RSVP:  Please RSVP with your name and the number of 
individuals attending by sending a fax to (714) 347-9151 

Please respond no later than August 21, 2009  
 

If you have any questions regarding the seminar, please call Investigator James Palm at 
(714) 347-9160. 


